
Mansbridge Primary School                         
 

Zebras   Newsletter   September 2016 

Dear Parent(s) 

 

Welcome to Year 2, I hope you had an enjoyable and relaxing summer holiday that has left your children 

refreshed and keen to start school again.   

 

The grid below gives you information about what we are learning about this term as well as when homework is due.   

 

Main topic areas Stunning Southampton- exploring the local area and what it has to offer. 

Amazing Me- learning about where we live and where other major cities are on  

the world map.  

PE days 

 

Thursday and Friday 

Please could your child remember to bring in a bag for their P.E kit. 

Class Book Non-fiction information texts – various texts about Southampton. 

The Mousehole Cat – a dramatic Cornish tale about life on the coast.  

Homework  Given on a Friday- to be handed in the following Friday 

Reading  Children are expected to read at least 5 times a week with an adult if 

possible.  Please remember to sign their reading record.  

Spellings  Tested on Monday 

Times Tables Tested on Friday 

 

We are always looking for volunteers to come in and hear readers.  If you think you would be available to do this 

please indicate on the slip below. 

 

I hope that children have settled well into Zebras class and are looking forward to a great term of learning in 

year 2. 

                     
 

 Zebras Class                                                                                     
 

 

  

 -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

I would like to come into school to hear children read.   Name of parent/carer ……………………………………………………………. 

I am available on 
 

a.m. p.m. 

Monday   

 Tuesday   

Wednesday   

Thursday   

Friday   

 


